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March 22, 2024  
 

Lafayette Utilities System Fire Hydrant Testing 
 
LAFAYETTE, LA–Beginning Monday, March 25, through Friday, March 29, Lafayette Utilities 
System (LUS) and its contractors will be performing fire hydrant testing, causing intermittent 
road closures throughout the City of Lafayette. The Fire Department may be present in the 
testing areas to lend assistance for safety and traffic control.  
  
We ask for your patience during this time. For your protection, please remain at a safe distance 
while the fire hydrant tests are being performed.  
  
For testing locations, visit the LUS Outage & Events Map: https://www.lus.org/map/.  
 
LUS Mission Statement: As a publicly owned utilities system, we provide high-quality, 
competitively priced services that exceed our customers’ expectations and contribute to the 
Consolidated Government to support other community needs. 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Micah Inglis, Lafayette Utilities System Spokesperson 
337-291-8930 office | minglis@lus.org  
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